SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Transportation Management Program

Meeting Date:

December 17, 2002

Recommendation:

The Transportation Board voted 7-1 to recommend adoption of Resolution A with the following additions/modifications:

• A sidewalk should be provided on the north frontage of Lot #1

 With regard to stipulation #41, Plant Rescue, the Town should consult with Botanical Gardens staff for recommendations on appropriate plant resuce.

• A 10' pedestrian easement should be provided between lots 5 and 6 and include appropriate signage.

Vote:

7-1

Aye: Cianciolo, Lathrop, Howe, Hintz, Dobbins, Koontz,

Schroeder

Nay: Hampton

Reasons for

Dissent:

One Boardmember requested the addition of a bus shelter.

Prepared By:

Loren Hintz, Chair

David Bonk, Senior Transportation Planner